
From: Kester, Tony
To: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 4/10/2014 4:16:18 PM
Subject: RE: Medicaid Enrollment

The Indirect is for us. I am going to send to HHS with your scope tomorrow. They will insert into their boilerplate.

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or
otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal records. 
Please then delete the original message.

-----Original Message-----
From: Watson, Dale
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 1:25 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: Medicaid Enrollment

Is the indirect reflective of the AAAs rate? Otherwise looks ok. What is the next step? Do we need to insert into boiler
plate contract?

From: Kester, Tony
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 11:20 AM
To: Watson, Dale
Subject: Medicaid Enrollment

Here is my proposed budget:

Salary $6550
Fringe $2200
Indirect $375
Operating $2500
Total $11,625

Assumptions 2/3 FTE at local level, .2 FTE at State level Operating to include rent, travel, phone, supplies.

Thoughts or comments.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal records. 
Please then delete the original message.


